

本书 MP3 录音文件可登录广西师范大学出版社网站(www. bbtpress. com),在"下载中心"处下载。

#### Unit 1 Making Plans

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画" $\sqrt{\ }$ "。
- 1. party 2. shop 3. song 4. test
- 5. take 6. hop 7. strong 8. bored
- 二、Listen and number. 听对话,按顺序标号。
- 1. A: What are you going to do today?
  - B: I'm going to see the doctor.
- 2. A: Are you going to write a letter to your friend this week?
  - B: Yes, I am.
- 3. A: Is your brother going to get a haircut on the weekend?
  - B: Yes, he is.
- 4. A: What's your mother going to do tonight?
  - B: She's going to shop for clothes.
- 5. A: What are they going to do tomorrow?
  - B: They're going to take a test.
- 6. A: Are they going to play games?
  - B: Yes, they are.

## 三、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

Tomorrow is Saturday. It is my family day. We are going to Zhuhai for a vacation. We are going to the beach. We are going to play volleyball there. Then we are going to go swimming. After that, we want to shop for some good

food. Then we are going to come back to Zhongshan.

# 四、Listen and choose. 听短文,选择最佳答案。

Hi, I'm David. This weekend, my friends and I are going to be busy. I'm going to meet some friends. Bill is going to go camping with his family. Jack is going to have a party. Jim is going to cook some food. Amy is going to take photos in the park.

### 五、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

Next Monday, Kate is going to go on vacation. She's going to Shanghai with her family. They're going to eat some delicious food. After that, they're going to the shopping mall. Kate's father is going to buy some books. Kate and her mother are going to shop for clothes. They're going back home six days later.

#### Unit 2 Vacation Plans

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画" $\sqrt{}$ "。
- 1. stay 2. my 3. ship 4. why
- 5. dry 6. fly 7. eyes 8. cry
- 二、Listen and number. 听对话,按顺序标号。
- 1. A: How are you going to Zhongshan?
  - B: We're going by bus.

- 2. A: Where is he going to stay?
  - B: He's going to stay in a hotel.
- 3. A: Is she going by train?
  - B: Yes, she is.
- 4. A: What are they going to do?
  - B: They are going to go sightseeing.
- 5. A: Are you going to stay with your aunt and uncle?
  - B: Yes, I am.
- 6. A: What's he going to do tomorrow?
  - B: He's going to go camping with his family.

# 三、Listen and match. 听短文,将人物与相应的出行方式用线连起来。

Summer vacation is coming. Tony and his friends are going to go on trips. Tony is going to Hainan. He's going by ship. Jenny is going to Shantou. She's going by train. Peter is going to Shaoguan. He's going by bus. Lisa is going to Shenzhen. She's going by car. Mary is going to Beijing. She's going by plane.

## 四、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

Tomorrow morning I'm going to Guangzhou for a vacation. I'm going there by train. I'm going to meet some friends in Guangzhou. The day after tomorrow I'm going to Kunming from Guangzhou by plane. In Kunming, I'm going to stay in a hotel. I'm going to go sightseeing and eat good food.

## 五、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

I'm Tim. I have an uncle. He lives in Shanghai. I'm going to Shanghai for a

vacation. I'm going to stay with him. I'm going to Shanghai by ship. Shanghai is hot in summer. I'm going to go camping with my uncle on Sunday.

#### Unit 3 On Vacation

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画" $\sqrt{\ }$ "。
- 1. photo 2. tree 3. travel 4. picnic
- 5. phone 6. elephant 7. train
- 8. relatives
- 二、Listen and number. 听对话,按顺序标号。
- 1. A: Is he going to take some photos on the Great Wall?
  - B: Yes, he is.
- 2. A: What's he going to do this evening?
  - B: He's going to read some books.
- 3. A: What's her father doing?
  - B: He's surfing the Internet.
- 4. A: Is your brother going to make models on the weekend?
  - B: Yes, he is.
- 5. A: What time is it?
  - B: It's 6:00. It's time to help dad cook dinner.
- 6. A: Are they going to have a picnic during the vacation?
  - B: Yes, they are.

## 三、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

The National Day is coming. I have a good plan for my vacation. On Monday, I'm going to play with friends in the park. On Tuesday, I'm going to the zoo to take some photos. On

Wednesday, I'm going to read books. On Thursday, I'm going to make models with my brother. On Friday, I'm going to visit relatives with my family. On the weekend, I'm going to do homework at home.

## 四、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最 佳答案。

Hello, I'm Tim. I'm going to have a busy weekend.

On Saturday, I'm going to the shoe store by bus. I'm going to buy a pair of shoes for my mother. Then I'm going to go home and help my dad wash the car.

On Sunday, I'm going to the zoo with my sister. Then, in the evening, I'm going to visit my friend Alice. We are going to read books together.

### 五、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

May Day is coming. We are going to have a three-day vacation. On the first day, I'm going to stay at home and do my homework. My parents are going to give the house a good cleaning. On the second day, we are going to take a train to a farm. During the day, we're going to go sightseeing around the farm. We're going to stay on the farm for the night. On the third day, we are going to have a picnic on the farm in the morning. After lunch we visit are going to mγ grandparents. We are going to have dinner with them, and then we will come back home.

#### Unit 4 Going Outing

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画 " $\sqrt{}$ "。
- 1. taxi 2. talk 3. small 4. walk
- 5. never 6. ball 7. always 8. fall
- 二、Listen and number. 听对话, 按顺序标号。
- 1. A: How do you go to the park?
  - B: I usually ride my bike.
- 2. A: How is he going to Shanghai?
  - B: He's going by car.
- 3. A: Does he take the subway to school?
  - B: Yes, he does.
- 4. A: How are they going to Guangzhou?
  - B: They're going by plane.
- 5. A: Does he always take the bus to work?
  - B: Yes, he does.
- 6. A: How do they go to the shopping mall?
  - B: They take a taxi.
- 三、Listen and judge. 听对话, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。
- 1. A: How does Jenny go to the supermarket?
  - B: She sometimes takes a bus.
- 2. A: Where are we, Tony?
  - B: We're in the woods.
- 3. A: How do you call the subway in Hong Kong?
  - B: We always call it the "MTR".
- 4. A: Do you usually go to the beach by bike, Sam?

- B: No! I never ride my bike to the beach.
- 5. A: How does your father go to work, Tom?
  - B: He sometimes drives his car.

#### 四、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

I have a good friend. Her name is Lisa. She lives in New York. She takes the bus to school every day. She never takes a taxi to school. She loves playing basketball. She usually plays basketball with her friends after school. Sometimes she rides her bike in the park after school. Lisa is going to the zoo tomorrow. She's going by subway.

## 五、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最佳答案。

Alice is an American girl. She has a happy family. She always walks to school. She likes swimming. She usually goes to the swimming pool by bus. Her father and mother work in a hospital. Her father is a doctor. Her mother is a nurse. They drive their car to work. Alice often goes to see a movie with her parents on weekends.

## Unit 5 My Favorite Activities

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画" $\sqrt{\ }$ "。
- 1. once 2. twice 3. how 4. brown
- 5. month 6. often 7. about
- 8. down
- 二、Listen and number. 听对话,按顺序标号。
- 1. A: What do you like doing?
  - B: I like fishing.

- 2. A: What are they going to do today?
  - B: They're going to go hiking.
- 3. A: What's your friend's favorite activity?
  - B: Her favorite activity is swimming.
- 4. A: What's your hobby?
  - B: My hobby is ice-skating.
- 5. A: How often does she go shopping?
  - B: She goes shopping twice a month.
- 6. A: How often do they go dancing?
  - B: They go dancing once a week.

#### 三、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

Hi, my name is Carl. My favorite activities are ice-skating and hiking. My friend and I go ice-skating every weekend. I go hiking with my father three times a month. Sometimes I go shopping with my mother. Usually I don't buy anything. I just like looking around.

## 四、Listen and choose. 听短文,选择最佳答案。

Jim is twelve. He has many hobbies. He likes ice-skating, swimming, fishing, and running very much. He goes ice-skating five times a year. He usually goes with his father. He goes swimming twice a month. He swims for 45 minutes each time. He goes fishing three times a week. He always fishes by the same river. But he gets few fish each time. And he goes running with his sister at 5:30 p. m. every day.

## 五、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

I have a good friend. Her name's Alice. She's a student. She often rides

her bike to the park. Alice's father is a taxi driver. He likes going fishing. Her mother is a nurse. She works in a hospital. She likes dancing and cooking. Alice likes seeing a movie. She goes to see a movie with her parents twice a month.

#### Unit 6 Good Habits

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画" $\sqrt{\ }$ "。
- 1. brush 2. chick 3. pack 4. duck
- 5. teeth 6. black 7. clock 8. sock
- 二、Listen and number. 听对话,按顺序标号。
- A: Does your sister comb her hair every day?
  - B: Yes, she does.
- 2. A: How often do you brush your teeth?
  - B: I brush my teeth twice a day.
- 3. A: What can you do at home?
  - B: I can help my mom hang up the clothes.
- 4. A: How often does he take out the trash?
  - B: He takes out the trash three times a week.
- 5. A: What is Sally doing now?
  - B: She's packing her schoolbag.
- 6. A: What is she going to do tomorrow?
  - B: She's going to clean up her room.
- 三、Listen and judge. 听对话, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。
- 1. A: Do you want to help me clean up the room, Bob?
  - B: Yes, I do, Mom.

- 2. A: How often does Jim pack his schoolbag?
  - B: He packs his schoolbag every day.
- 3. A: How often does Ben see a movie?
  - B: He sees a movie about three times a month.
- 4. A: Jenny is a clean girl.
  - B: Yes. She washes her face twice a day.
- 5. A: How often do you eat vegetables, Alan?
  - B: I eat vegetables twice a day.

#### 四、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

Ben has good habits. He usually gets up early. He brushes his teeth twice a day. He eats fruit and vegetables every day. He often takes out the trash and cleans up his room. In the evening, he usually finishes his homework and packs his schoolbag. He always goes to bed at 9:00 p. m.

## 五、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最 佳答案。

Hello, I'm Bruce. Today is Saturday. I'll be very busy today. In the morning, I'm going to write a letter to my friend. And then I'm going to help mom clean up the house. In the afternoon, I'm going to wash the clothes for my family. After that I'm going to hang up all the clothes for my brother in the room. In the evening, I'm going to visit my grandparents. And I'm going to cook

dinner for them. I'm going to stay with them for the night.

#### 第一单元综合练习

- 一、Listen and circle. 听单词, 圈出相应的字母编号。
- 1. stop 2. hop 3. long 4. bored
- 5. wrong
- 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. When is your brother's birthday?
- 2. What do you like doing?
- 3. What are they going to do this month?
- 4. Is he going to the park tonight?
- 三、Listen and choose. 听对话,选出相应的图片。
- 1. A: Are you going to the zoo?
  - B: No, I'm going to see the doctor.
- 2. A: Is she going to meet some friends?
  - B: Yes, she is.
- 3. A: What are they going to do today?
  - B: They're going to play games.
- 4. A: What are you going to do on Saturday?
  - B: We're going to go camping.
- 5. A: Does your mother like shopping for clothes?
  - B: Yes, she does.
- 6. A: What do you want to do?
  - B: I want to write a letter.
- 四、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最佳答案。

Hi, I'm Tom. I want to tell you my weekend plan. I'm going to have a great weekend. On Saturday morning, I'm going to the bookstore. I'm going to buy

some storybooks. Then I'm going to see a movie with my friends. the afternoon, I'm going to do my homework. In the evening, I'm going to surf the Internet for 30 minutes. On Sunday morning, I'm going to ride a bike in the park. I like it very much. In the afternoon, I'm going to watch together with my parents. That is going to be fun. What about you? What are you going to do on the weekend?

#### 第二单元综合练习

- 一、Listen and circle. 听单词,圈出相应的字母编号。
- 1. my 2. dry 3. cry 4. fly 5. try 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择
- 1. How is he going to the library?

答语。

- 2. Are you going to stay with your aunt and uncle?
- 3. Where are you going next Monday?
- 4. What animals do you like?
- 5. What are they going to do the day after tomorrow?
- 6. When are we going to the zoo?
- 三、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最佳答案。

Hi, I'm John. I'm going to Shanghai with my friends. We're going by ship. We're going sightseeing in the city. We're going to eat some good food and meet our teachers. We're going to stay in a hotel. We're going to stay in Shanghai for 3 days. Then we're going back home by train. I think we'll have a great time.

#### 四、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

My name is Mike. I'm going to the countryside for vacation with my parents. We're going there by bus on Saturday. I'm going to draw. My father is going to swim. My mom is going to take photos. We're going camping there, too. On Sunday, we're going to stay with my grandparents and help them clean the room.

#### 第三单元综合练习

- 一、Listen and circle. 听单词,圈出相应的字母编号。
- 1. elephant 2. tree 3. phone
- 4. travel 5. train
- 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. What's Tina going to do on Sunday?
- 2. May I make models?
- 3. What's your brother's hobby?
- 4. What are you going to do during the vacation?
- 5. Is he going to write a letter?
- 6. Where are you going in March?
- 三、Listen and choose. 听短文,选择最佳答案。

Grandma's birthday is coming. She will be 68 years old. Dad and Mom are going to take me to visit her on Friday afternoon. Grandma lives in Guangzhou. We are going there by train. And we are going to have a party for her on Saturday. Dad is going to cook some nice food for her. Mom is going to make

a big cake for her. What about me? I'm going to give her a picture. I think Grandma will be very happy.

## 四、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

Dear children, we're going on a school trip to Xiangjiang Zoo this Friday. We're going to meet on the playground at school at 8 o'clock. We're going to the zoo by bus. We will get there at 9 o'clock. After we go into the zoo, we will see the animals together. We can take photos of the animals. At 12 o'clock, all students are going to meet and have lunch at the restaurant in the zoo. After lunch we can buy some toy animals at the shop. At 2 p. m., we're going back to school by bus. Have a nice trip.

#### 期中综合练习

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画 " $\sqrt{\mbox{"}_{\circ}}$
- 1. stop 2. travel 3. phone 4. cry
- 5. long 6. by 7. hot 8. tree
- 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. When are you going to the zoo?
- 2. What is Tom going to do today?
- 3. Where are Anna's parents going tomorrow?
- 4. How are you going to Beijing?
- 5. Is she going to see the doctor this afternoon?
- 6. What sport are they doing?
- 7. How long is summer holiday in China?
- 8. Why do they want to go to China?

#### 三、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

I'm Gary. I'm going to be busy this weekend. I'm going to the supermarket with my mother on Saturday morning. We're going to shop for some food. We're going by bus. In the afternoon, I'm going to make a cake for my brother. It's his birthday. In the evening, we're going to have a party at home. On Sunday morning, I'm going to write a letter to my cousin. I'm going to do my homework on Sunday afternoon. In the evening, I'm going to read books.

# 四、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最佳答案。

The Smiths like to go out for a trip on Sundays. This Sunday they want to go to the West Hill. Helen and Taylor get up very early in the morning. Helen puts on a T-shirt and shorts, and Taylor puts on a shirt and jeans. Mr. Smith puts on jeans, too. They also put on their running shoes. After that Helen and Taylor put some bread, meat, eggs and fruit in a basket and carry it to the car. Mrs. Smith takes four tins of cola with her. Their little dog is running after her. It wants to go with them, too. Everyone is very happy.

## 五、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

My name is Jack. I'm 12 years old. I have a happy family.

My father is an office worker. He goes to work by bus. He likes reading.

He reads books every day. My mother is a nurse. She goes to work on foot. She likes watching movies. She goes to the movie theater every Sunday. I'm a pupil. My hobby is playing basketball. I play basketball every day. I also like riding a bike. I ride my bike to school.

#### 第四单元综合练习

- 一、Listen and circle. 听单词,圈出相应的字母编号。
- 1. mall 2. hall 3. walk 4. tall 5. salt 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. Can you drive, Tara?
- 2. How many cars are there?
- 3. Do your parents go to work by taxi?
- 4. How do you go to the swimming pool?
- 三、Listen and choose. 听对话,选出相应的图片。
- 1. A: How does Danny get to school every day?
  - B: He always takes a car.
- 2. A: Do you walk to the park?
  - B: No. I never walk to the park.
- 3. A: What does he do?
  - B: He's a taxi driver.
- 4. A: What's Molly's hobby?
  - B: Her hobby is riding a bike.
- 5. A: How are you going to the supermarket?
  - B: We're going by subway.
- 6. A: Do you like candies?
  - B: Yes, I do. I always eat lots of candies.

#### 四、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

I'm John. My favorite activities are seeing a movie, going camping, and playing soccer. I usually go to see a movie with my father. There are some mountains in my city. I love to go camping there. I always get there by bike. I'm going to play soccer with my friends in the park this afternoon. I'm going to the park by subway.

#### 第五单元综合练习

- 一、Listen and circle. 听单词, 圈出相应的字母编号。
- 1. cow 2. bowl 3. brown 4. now
- 5. flower
- 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. How often does your mom clean the house?
- 2. What's his favorite activity?
- 3. Does Ella like cooking?
- 4. What does your friend like doing?
- 5. How do you usually go to work?
- 三、Listen and choose. 听短文, 选择最佳答案。

Hello Ann,

My name is Betty. Let's be pen friends. I'm from the USA. I'm eleven years old. My hobbies are playing baseball and going camping. I play baseball twice a week and I go camping three times a month. I also like going fishing. I go fishing three times every month. I always take the bus to school. What about you?

I'm going to the supermarket with mom. We are going there by car. Write to me soon.

Yours,

Betty

### 四、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

Hi, I'm Ben. I come from Canada. I like fishing very much. I go fishing five times a month. Jack, Lily, and Bella are my good friends. Jack's favorite activity is running. He goes running four times a week. Lily is busy. She goes dancing every day. How about Bella? She likes ice-skating. She goes ice-skating twice a week.

#### 第六单元综合练习

- 一、Listen and circle. 听单词, 圈出相应的字母编号。
- 1. pack 2. chopsticks 3. back
- 4. clock 5. jacket
- 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. How often does he wash his face?
- 2. What is he going to do then?
- 3. How are you going to Beijing next week?
- 4. Where is Linda going to stay tonight?
- 5. What good habit does Bruce have?
- 三、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

Jenny has a very busy weekend. On Saturday morning, she finishes her homework and packs the schoolbag. In the afternoon, she visits her cousin Tom and makes models with him. On Sunday, she goes fishing with her father. After that, they go to see a movie. It's a lot of fun.

## 四、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

Hello! My name's Alan. I'm from Canada. I'm twelve years old. I have many good habits. I get up at 7:00 every day. I always brush my teeth and wash my face. I like playing basketball and swimming. I play basketball four times a week. I go swimming with my dad twice a week. I eat lots of vegetables and fruit every day. After school, I often clean up my room, take out the trash, and wash the dishes. I usually read some books before I go to bed. Oh! It's 9:00 p. m. now! It's time to go to bed.

#### 期末综合练习

- 一、Listen and tick. 听单词,在括号里画" $\sqrt{$ "。
- 1. why 2. walk 3. tall 4. sock
- 5. song 6. cow 7. train 8. photo
- 二、Listen and choose. 听问句,选择答语。
- 1. How often do you clean your desk?
- 2. Is he going to go hiking?
- 3. What are they going to do tomorrow?
- 4. How is your aunt going to London?
- 5. What's your uncle doing now?
- 6. Where is Linda going tomorrow?

- 7. Do you always wait in line for the bus?
- 8. What good habits does Bill have?
- 三、Listen, choose, and write. 听短文, 选词填空。

Hello, I'm Jason. I like camping and reading. I go camping in the park twice a month. I usually go by bike. I often have a picnic and play with friends during the camping. Sometimes I read books. I'm packing my bag now. I'm going to go camping in the mountains tomorrow. I'm going by car this time.

# 四、Listen and choose. 听短文,选择最佳答案。

Lily and her friends are going to be busy this Sunday. Lily is going to play games with her friends. Bella is going to make a model plane at home. Tom is going to go swimming with his father. Jack is going to help his mom at home. He is going to clean up the room and take out the trash. What's Dick going to do? He's going to go sightseeing with his family.

## 五、Listen and judge. 听短文, 判断对错, 对的写 "T", 错的写 "F"。

Winter holiday is coming. Lucy is going to Harbin. She's going by train. She's going to visit her relatives and friends. Lucy likes ice-skating very much. She's going to go ice-skating with her friends. She's going to have a New Year's party with her aunt and uncle.